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Hi! We will have some Black Friday deals this year. We hope to announce those late this week!
Participants: Charles Zorn, South Carolina State Parks
at 16:58:18 on 11/13/2017 UTC
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South Carolina State Parks
at 21:08:07 on 11/11/2017 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Charles Zorn
at 21:08:07 on 11/11/2017 UTC
Do you know if the parks will offer thanksgiving deals again this year

South Carolina State Parks
at 16:58:18 on 11/13/2017 UTC
Hi! We will have some Black Friday deals this year. We hope to announce those
late this week!

http://www.SouthCarolinaParks.com/

